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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A21-055 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED: November 22, 2020 
 
SUBJECT:  Extended System Maintenance Completed for FPROD 
 

 
The GeorgiaFIRST Financials Update 5.70 was applied from Thursday, November 18, 
2021 at 5:00 p.m. to Sunday, November 21, 2021 at 7:00 a.m.  This Oracle annual 
maintenance included the following:  

�x PeopleSoft Update Images 9.2.037 – 9.2.039 
�x New enhancements and functionality 

The following applications are now available:  

�x GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials production (FPROD) 
�x PSQUEST access 
�x GeorgiaFIRST Marketplace access 
�x Expenses and ePro Self-
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